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Last Chance for OVCA Nominations

Editorial Staff

October 15 is the last day to nominate leaders of "Our Virtual Chiropractic Association" (OVCA).
This is our chance to nominate a "dream team" of chiropractic leaders that would direct a united
U.S. national chiropractic association if we could create one. (See "Choosing Our Leaders:
Nominations Are Now Open for 'Our Virtual Chiropractic Association""
[http://www.chiroweb.com/archives/18/21/06.html] and "Virtual Unity: Your Chance to Design Our
Future" [http://www.chiroweb.com/archives/18/21/14.html] - both published in the October 2, 2000
issue of Dynamic Chiropractic.)

Make your nominations:

1. On line - Go to http://www.chiroweb.com/ovca/nominations and use the electronic
nominating form to enter the name of the person you are nominating and why they should
lead chiropractic.

2. By fax - Make your nomination by fax, providing the name of the person you are nominating
and why they should lead the chiropractic profession. Please fax your nomination to (714)
536-1482.

Voting on the nominees will take place November 15 to December 15. As this effort could lay the

groundwork for a new era in our profession, please be sure to vote and let your voice be heard.
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